
Initial Recommendations from the Ad Hoc Shared Services Committee 

 

The Joint Town Council and Board of Education Ad Hoc Shared Services Committee make the following 
formal recommendations. 

1. The Ad Hoc Committee recommends that the following areas of overlapping or redundant services be 
continued to be investigated. 

 a. Maintenance 

 b. Technology 

 c. Safety/Resource Officer 

 d. Voices Program 

 e. Custodial 

 f. Finance and Business Services 

 g. Lines of Chain of Command 

2. The Ad Hoc Committee recommends that areas of possible outsourcing be investigated for cost 
savings or service improvements.  

These areas will need to be explored further. The Ad Hoc Committee would like to continue on this path 
of Shared Services. The Committee members are willing to continue to work on and explore avenues for 
shared or consolidation of services and with the potential for immediate and long term savings from 
said consolidations.  

 

 


